
Date: May 4, 2018 

To: Colin Smith, CAO 

From: Michel Ouellet, Director of Engineering & Works 

Re : Contract 18-70- Gunningsville Intersection Improvement 

I agree with the attached recommendation from WSP to award the construction to 

Dexter Construction Ltd. for $1,694,384.90 (plus HST). 

The 2018 Budget for this work is $1,600,000. Based on a construction cost of $1,767,074.01 (including 

4.29% HST), the cost for geotechnical and materials testing plus engineering fees of $160,000 (incl. 4.29% 

HST), and the previously awarded signal poles and arms of $48,549.08 (incl. 4.29% HST), the project will 

cost $1,975,623 which is approximately $375,623 over budget. 

I recommend the revised tender be awarded to the acceptable bid submitted by Dexter Construction Ltd. 

tor
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smt;;ng 4.29% HST) (as per council Report Form dated May 4, 2018). 

Michel Ouellet, P.Eng. 

Director of Engineering & Public Works 

~mentioned recommendation. 

Colin Smith, CAO 
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